
Due to the widespread outbreak of COVID-19, we are using an  
abundance of caution by practicing self-isolation and social distancing.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

PLEASE LEAVE  
PACKAGES AND 
DELIVERIES ON  
THE DOORSTEP.

CNP-NON-US-0225    05/20

WE ARE FOLLOWING 
STRICT SOCIAL 

DISTANCING GUIDELINES

!


